
HB 311 -- PRIVILEGED INFORMATION

SPONSOR: Cook

Currently, information and data obtained by a probation or parole
officer is privileged information and not receivable in any court.
This bill modifies that provision to allow an exception for the
receipt of this privileged information by a court for lawful
criminal matters.

This bill is the same as HB 1954 (2024).


